From: Roger Caranci

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 3:11 PM

To: Westlake-Power, Barb

bwestlak@london.ca>

Cc: Ridley, Virginia < <u>vridley@london.ca</u>>; Katolyk, Orest < <u>OKatolyk@London.ca</u>>; Jason Kukurudziak;

Jason Kukurudziak; Ben Howell

Subject: Delegation Status at Community and Protective Services Committee

Dear Ms. Westlake-Power,

I would like to request delegation status to the next CAPS Committee meeting scheduled for this coming Tuesday, July 19/2016. I would like to provide some comments related to the Proposed Regulations for the Vehicle for Hire By Law.

Please confirm at your earliest convenience.

Best regards,

Roger Caranci
CARANCI CONSULTING
Consulting & Public Affairs
Consultant & Spokesperson
London Taxi Association